
OSLO DIGITAL CINEMA CONFERENCE
Norwegian Film Institute, Dronningens gate 16, Oslo, Norway

May 5th and 6th 2006

Dear IMAGO Members

IMAGO is arranging a Digital Cinema Conference, which will focus on all
aspects of the digital future for Cinematographers.
The Conference will be held in Oslo, on May 5th and 6th.

IMAGO will cover Conference entrance fee and hotel expenses for two
members from each National Society for two nights.  Lunch is included both
days.

If more than two persons from each Society would like to attend the
Conference, we would be delighted, and we will be able to help find
reduced price hotel alternatives in Oslo, and also reduced price entrance fee
to the Conference for IMAGO members.

The demand for seats at this conference is high, and because of the high cost
and necessary financing of the Conference, the IMAGO Board can only
reserve a limited number of seats for IMAGO members, and we can only hold
seats until April 5th.
It is therefore important that information about the Conference is sent out to
your National Society members very quickly, in case other individual members
of your Society would like to attend.
We will see that the reserved seats for IMAGO are kept until WEDNESDAY
APRIL 5th.

We are planning an IMAGO lunch and meeting, and also sightseeing around
Oslo on Sunday May 7th, so we would be very happy if you could plan your
return Sunday afternoon/evening at the earliest.

Please see the enclosed Conference Programme.
(It might still come minor changes to this programme)

If there are questions, please call or mail Paul René Roestad,
IMAGO General Secretary, at +47 9209 1400, or mail laterna@laterna.no
All registration of attendance should be mailed to laterna@laterna.no

With hopes of seeing you in Oslo,
Paul René Roestad
On behalf of the IMAGO Board


